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On January 16, 2013 in Batumi Georgian Employer’s Association held the working meeting with
the entrepreneurs of Ajara regarding the Labor Code amendments. The International Investors
Association and business representatives attended the meeting. The discussion was focused
on some articles of Georgia Organic Law “on the labor code” amendments. The representatives
think that draft laws prepared by the parliamentary committees are not subtle. On their opinion,
join working on every dispute issue is necessary, for the amendments to be acceptable for both
sides.  According to representatives of Employer’s Association, the bill requires improvement
and they will send their remarks in a written form to the parliament in a week.
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